THE POLISH REVIEW

745 FIFTH AVENUE, NEW YORK, N. Y. e TELEPHONE PLAZA 3-9871

December 16, 1944.

Reverend Stanislaus J. Malinowski

Rectory of the Immaculate Conception Church
487 Delaware Avenue

Kingston, New York

Dear Father Malinowski:

We wish to thank you for your kind remarks. We read
your radio broadcast with deep interest and were very pleased
to see that you have been able to make use of THE POLISH REVIEW.

You are doing very good work indeed in bringing Poland =scross
to your radio audience.

We sre at a loss to understand why you did not receive
our reply to your last letter. We wrote you at that time, telling
you that you were perfectly right in vour remark about the Polish
flag. It wss upside down. Apparently the Canadisns who hoisted
it were not certain of the sequence in the Polish national colors.

Thanking you again, and wishing that you have a pleasant
Christmas holiday, I remain ~

Sinceregly yours,

iy Mgl

Stanislaw L. Centkiewicz
Editor
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